
Fredericton Kennel Club Show Announcement 
 
 
After meeting on Friday, March 13th, the Fredericton Kennel Club has decided to cancel 
the 2020 show given the uncertainty of the COVID19 pandemic and the 
recommendation of March 12th, 2020, from the NB Chief Medical Officer of Health to 
postpone or cancel any events with more than 150 people to prevent the spread of 
COVID-19.  
 
All entries which have been sent to the Show Secretary, Celebrity Dog Show Services, 
will be refunded. If you used Entryline or DogShow.ca for your entries, please contact 
these companies for a full refund. 
 
We hope to see you in 2021.  


